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                         19th November, 2021 

 
 

 
10 Downing Street 
London 

SW1A 2AA 
 
 

Dear Prime Minister, 
 

I have asked you for details of your complaints’ procedure and relevant paperwork.  You 
have not complied.  Please forward my complaints to: 
 

1. The Parliamentary and Health Services Ombudsman, Mill Bank Tower, Mill Bank, 
SW1P 4QP. 

 

2. The House of Commons regarding the deliberate avoidance and cover-up of child 
abuse. 

 
3. Information Rights and Public Enquiries team regarding the non-compliance of 

freedom of information and cover-up of child abuse. 

 
Technically Mrs May was the first point of contact though it would probably best if you 

both comply.  You are the only one who can do this by the way the regulations are set 
out.  I would suggest that the watchdog system is deeply looked in to as they have 
missed or been forced to cover up abuse.  I am sure that once the ball is rolling that the 

General Chiropractic Council’s role will be scrutinised.  
 
I know that to date you have done nothing as none of these three agencies have been in 

contact.  As only you can decide if you are investigated, my faith in the system has 
diminished to the point of near non-existence.  I am on leave next week so have 

availability if you would like to discuss (off the record) how this has gone so horribly 
wrong for the children and solutions. 
 

As always hoping for a positive response. 
 

 
 
Howard Lamb, DC  

The Surgery, 48 Marsh Road, Pinner, Middlesex, HA5 5NQ 

020-8866-3230/020-8866-8018 

 

 


